
Connecticut Department of 
Energy & Environmental Protection 

Rev. 01-13-2025 

Tournament/derby boater “clean-boat” certification record 
 

All operators of boats participating in a fishing tournament/derby conducted on CT waters 
determined to be susceptible to invasion by zebra mussels must certify that their boat: 

1) Has not been operated in a water body known to contain zebra or quagga mussels in the 
10 days prior to this fishing tournament/derby,  

or  

2) Has been properly cleaned/decontaminated.  
 
Failure to do so can result in revocation of the permit for this tournament/derby and 
negatively affect future permitting. 

 
Tournament sponsor/organization:   Permit No.:  

Tournament/derby date:    water body:        
 

 
Signature of boat operator Clean certification (check one) 

1.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

2.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

3.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

4.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

5.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

6.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

7.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

8.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

9.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

10.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  
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Signature of boat operator Clean certification (check one) 

11.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

12.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

13.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

14.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

15.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

16.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

17.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

18.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

19.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

20.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

21.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

22.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

23.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

24.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated  

25.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated 

 

26.  
 

Boat has not been put in waters 
containing zebra or quagga 
mussels in the past ten days. 

 Boat has been properly 
decontaminated 

 

 


